
5. YALDHURST ROAD KERBS AND CHANNELS
- FOVANT STREET TO RACECOURSE ROAD

The Traffic Engineer provided an update report on the proposal to provide kerbs
and channels along the north east side of Yaldhurst Road between Fovant Street
and Racecourse Road.

Results of the consultation undertaken and consequential changes made to the
scheme plan were elaborated on along with the intended construction programme.

The report also detailed the investigation undertaken as to the possible installation
of traffic signals at both the Racecourse and Withells Roads intersections.

The Board decided as follows:

That the information be received.

1. That the following comments/observations be considered by the City
Services Committee:

(a) two lanes (rather than one) being provided to the west of Racecourse
Road.

(b) the non provision of traffic signals at the Racecourse/Yaldhurst
intersection be reconsidered.

(c) that careful attention be given to the design and layout of the
intersecting roads acknowledging the lessons learnt from the Belfast
(accident) experience.

(d) that consideration be given to placing cycle facilities on the inside
(rather than the traditional outside) of the parking lane.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


